Lauren Lane <Iane.@gmail.com> Thu, Jun 26, 2014 at 6:31 AM
To: Richard Carrier <rcarrier@infidels.org>

Cc: Rebekah Elder < . >
Rick,

It has been after much consideration that that team and | have decided to not invite you to speak this year. | know that his
may look like a slight or something, but we're really trying to make Skepticon the best it can be and really diversify and
give new life to the lineup, which sadly means saying no to some of our returning speakers.

We hope that you understand and will still support Skepticon. You are more than welcome to attend Skepticon as an
attendee and host your workshop if you'd like.

Thank you,

Lauren and the Skepticon Team
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